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TO: Industry Clients

EFFECTIVE DATE: Oct. 4, 2011 

Mandatory Registration with BC One Call

BACKGROUND: 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission would like to remind all pipeline companies they must be members of BC 
One Call before Oct. 4, 2011. 

On Oct. 4, 2010, the Oil and Gas Activities Act (OGAA) came into effect. The Pipeline and Liquefied Natural 
Gas Facility Regulation is a regulation under OGAA. In accordance with Section 7(1)(d) of this regulation, a 
pipeline permit holder must not operate a pipeline unless the holder is a member of BC One Call. In order 
to give pipeline permit holders sufficient opportunity to register with BC One Call, Section 7(1)(d) comes into 
force on Oct. 4, 2011, which is one year from the effective date of OGAA.

BC One Call can be contacted through www.bconecall.bc.ca.
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Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Anita Mathur
Legislation Specialist	
Regulatory Affairs
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Anita.Mathur@gov.bc.ca
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